
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
Year “A” Exodus 34.4b-6, 8-9; 2 Corinthians 13.11-13; 

John 3.16-18 
Entrance Antiphon 

Blest be God the Father, and the Only Begotten Son 
of God, and also the Holy Spirit, for he has shown 
us his merciful love. 

Weekly Mass Intentions 
Monday, June 12th  

8:30 a.m.  † Unannounced 

Tuesday, June 13th 
Memorial – St. Anthony of Padua 

8:30 a.m. † Alison Smith 

Wednesday, June 14th  
7:30 p.m. † Ilda Vaz 

Thursday, June 15th   
8:30 a.m. † Unannounced 

Friday, June 16th  
8:30 a.m. Thanksgiving John & Martina Kuk 

Saturday, June 17th    
5:00 p.m. Intentions Teresa DeManuel  

Sunday, June 18th  
9:00 a.m. † Francisco DaSilva 
11:00 a.m. Mass Pro Populo 
5:00 p.m. † Victoria & Christopher Fernandes 

 

  

This Week 

Monday, June 12th  

6:30 p.m. C.W.G. Potluck & Baby Shower 

Tuesday, June 13th   
7:00 p.m. Senior Choir Practice 

Thursday, June 15th  

7:00 p.m. S.V.D.P. Meeting 

7:30 p.m. Legion of Mary   

Friday, June 16th  

7:00 p.m. Youth Summer Kick Off 

Saturday, June 17th  

1:00 p.m. Couples for Christ 
 

Papal Intentions – June 
Universal:  National Leaders ~ That national leaders may 
firmly commit themselves to ending the arms trade, 
which victimizes so many innocent people. 

 

CWG’s Pot Luck and Rose of Durham  
Baby Shower 

We invite all ladies of the parish to join us in 
celebrating Canada’s 150th Birthday at our annual 
Pot Luck and Rose of Durham Baby Shower on 
Monday, June 12th at 6:30 pm. Please wear red and 
/or white and bring an unwrapped baby gift 
(newborn to 2 years) and your favourite dish. For 
further information regarding food, please call Janet 
Barclay 905-839-4888, baby shower info please call 
Maggie Robertson 905-839-3289. 

 
Office of Vocations 

“God so loved the world that he gave his only-
begotten Son…” How can you best serve God 

in a response to that love? If God is calling you to the 
priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life, contact Fr. 
Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 
at 416-968-0997. email: vocations@archtoronto.org 
 www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 
“Cradle of Hope” Golden Jubilee Conference 

Presented by the Catholic Charismatic Renewal Council of the 
Archdiocese of Toronto. Join the celebration of the 50th 
Anniversary of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal with unique 
programs for adults, youth and children! Saturday, June 24th 
from 9:00 am to 6:00 pm and Sunday, June 15th from 2:00 pm 
to 6:00 pm at the Atwell Centre, 272 Attwell Dr., Toronto TTC 
Accessible and free parking! 
Ticket Cost: Adult $30, Youth $5, Children Free 
Mass, Adoration, Confession, Anointed talks by renowned 
speakers, Praise & Worship and Eucharistic healing 
procession. 
For more details please call: Rose Civello 905-831-1445 or 
visit www.ccrctor.com  

 
Marygrove Camp 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Toronto Central 
Council, helps over 1,000 girls each summer, registering 
eligible campers through home visits. Marygrove Camp is 
a residential camp situated on Georgian Bay, Ontario. 
Open to eligible girls, ages 5-13. Marygrove provides a 
camping experience for children who may not otherwise 
have the opportunity to enjoy a camping adventure. 
Families who are experiencing financial or domestic 
hardship may contact the Society directly to determine 

their eligibility. This weekend June 10/11 there will be 
a second collection for Marygrove Girls. Please give 
generously. 

mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
http://www.ccrctor.com/
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Holy Redeemer Blood Donor Clinic 
Tuesday, June 20th from 2:30 p.m. to 7:30 
p.m. in the Parish Hall. No appointment is 

necessary but if you wish to book a time please call 
1-888-236-6283 or go online to www.blood.ca  

 
Exhibition of 150 Relics  

At St. John the Evangelist Church 
903 Giffard St. Whitby 

Tuesday, June 13th 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
The exposition involves some 150 relics, including those 
of St. Maria Goretti, St. Therese of Lisieux (the "Little 
Flower"), St. Francis of Assisi, St. Anthony of Padua, St. 
Thomas Aquinas, and St. Faustina Kowalska.  The supreme 
highlight is one of the largest relics of the Church's claim 
to the True Cross in the world and a piece of the Veil that, 
according to sanctioned tradition, is believed to have 
belonged to the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
The veneration of relics is a communion with the heroes 
of our Christian faith, asking for their powerful 
intercession.   Many people have reported outstanding 
blessings and conversions through this ministry, and 
many have reported healings.  Attendees are encouraged 
to bring their articles of devotion (such as rosaries, holy 
cards, etc.) and pictures of ill friends/family members 
which may be touched to the reliquaries as a means of 
intercessory prayer. 
The ministry travels throughout North America by 
invitation.  To date, it has been hosted in 48 US states, as 
well as in various countries throughout the world. 
 Fr. Carlos Martins, CC, will give a talk in the church at 7:00 
p.m. explaining the significance of relics in the tradition of 
the Church.  Then attendees will be able to visit the 
display of relics in the Parish Centre, until 9:30 p.m., at 
which time the display will be taken down and prepared 
for transportation to their next destination. 

 
Catholic Family Services 

Catholic Family Services of Durham (CFSD) is dedicated to 
strengthening the emotional and social well-being of 
individuals and families, regardless of beliefs, through 
counselling, prevention and education. We are currently 
seeking dedicated people to serve as a member of our 
Board of Directors. The Board of directors is comprised of 
up to 7 individuals from the community and meets once 
a month. For more information about CFSD services, 
please visit our website www.cfsdurham.com To lear 
about joining our Board of Directors, please email 
boardofdirectors@cfsdurham.com or contact Tania, 
executive assistant, 905-725-3513 ext. 121. 

Living the Gospel 
by helping young 

families to 
succeed… 

When Amber found out she was going to be a mother, she 
was afraid and uncertain about who to turn to and where 
to go. After a friend told her about Rose of Durham, Amber 
arrived looking for help preparing for the arrival of her son. 
After one session with her counsellor, she felt very safe 
and welcome, and her anxiety about becoming a parent 
begin to decrease. Amber took advantage of all the 
programs and services Rose of Durham had to offer and as 
a result, her self-esteem drastically improved, along with 
her parenting skills. Amber admits she would not be the 
parent she is today if it wasn't for the help and guidance 
she was offered at ShareLife-supported Rose of Durham. 
Last year, over 1,270 young parents received the care, 
counselling and educational support they needed to care for 
themselves and their new families. 
Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife through your parish, 

or at www.sharelife.org 
Would you like to follow your faith 
but don’t know a reliable, scientific 

family planning method? 
FertilityCare Toronto a ShareLife 

Agency can help you. www.fertilitycare.ca  

 
Knights Corner Council 11729 

On Friday, May 19th your Knights of 
Columbus volunteered as part of a relay 

that travelled from Cobourg in the east to Niagara 
Falls. What began as an effort, turned into a day of 
fun and achievement as we welcomed more than 
200 runners to both a stop in Ajax and then into our 
parish parking lot. In all, fifteen men and eight 
students from St. Mary’s were a team that enjoyed a 
very fulfilling day. 
As we enjoy our spring BBQ this Sunday, the Knights 
of Columbus want to thank everyone in the parish for 
their support during this past year. That said, this 
effort has come from the dedication of our 
membership group. It is important that, going 
forward, we grow our base. We need all men of all 
ages to join our group of Catholic gentlemen. 
Looking ahead to September, we will have an 
ambitious schedule of activities and these activities 
will lead to an increase in charitable giving. We need 
your interest now. Please contact me at 905-839-
7253 for more information. 

Walter Heeney - Grand Knight 
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